
From: Lacie dawn   
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 11:19 AM 
Subject: Speed Humps 
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Hello,  
 
   I would like to file a complaint about the speed Humps that are appearing across the Hamilton area. 
Specifically, the speed humps on Old Ancaster Road near Dundas Pleasant Valley and the Speed Humps 
on Sulfur Springs Road near Lovers Lane. 
 
My sister is physically and intellectually disabled.  She uses a manual wheelchair and a wheelchair van 
for transport. Due to her disability she is in constant pain (which is monitored by doctors) but when we 
drive over the Speed Humps she is incredibly pained due to the intense structure of the speed 
humps.  We have to slow down to 4 KM/H to go over the humps softly enough that they do not impact 
my sister's pain.  
 
We are very upset about the speed Humps being placed in the area.  They are too tall for people with 
injuries in vehicles to maneuver. I have spoken to many of my friends in the area who are also impacted 
by pain and they too have shared the discomfort the speed humps cause to them.   
 
Could someone re-engineer these speed humps so they are not so impactful to passengers who are 
injured/disabled. 
 
With thanks, Lacie Dearsley  
 




